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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 2:03 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Please forward to the councilors. Thank you.

�
�
From: David Wenstrom [mailto:wenstromstudio@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 7:20 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Please forward to the councilors. Thank you. 

 Dear Councilors: 

I wish you will vote to deny the developer's request to rezone the Orr site at Newtonville Square to mixed Use 4. I'm 
unable to attend your meeting tonight as I have teaching commitments. 

I'm in complete agreement with Lynne LeBlanc's TAB article (1.18.17) entitled "Orr block plan fails the test". Couldn't have 
said in better, which explains this wacky overall, long-running political scheme to finally finish off the destruction and 
ruination of Newton Corner; now currently raging at Newtonville (next up on the hit list: West Newton, and then 
Auburndale). I will not vote for any one of you if you're on-board with this woolly-headed Scheme/Fiasco. 

It's about time some in Newton government circles start to serve Newton residents living all around here in this still 
wonderful Garden city; not kowtow to political expediency of supporting politicians just using Newton citizens as their 
ticket to higher office; not kowtow to developers just out to make more money. Leaving the taxpayer holding the 
empty money bag, per usual.  

I don't want to live in Manhattan or Somerville. I live in Newton, Massachusetts (still somewhat gardeny, etc., but heading 
south fast) 

Thank you, 

David Wenstrom 
Crafts Street 
NewtonVILLE. 
617.244.8546 
W2P1 
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